
 

Notice of closure of Kokusai Hiroba due to the state of emergency declaration regarding 

to the spread of the COVID-19 

 

On May 7th, 2021, the national government has declared a state of emergency and Fukuoka 

prefecture was a designated region. Being issued this, the prefectural government has decided 

to implement emergency measures based on the national government's basic guidelines for 

measures, such as closing prefectural facilities, and canceling or postponing prefectural-

sponsored events. 

In response to this, the International Exchange Foundation has decided to close the Kokusai 

Hiroba on the 3rd floor during the following period to implement emergency measures and 

prevent the spread of infection. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for your understanding and 

cooperation. 

The Fukuoka Multilingual Assistance and Information Center and other consultation and 

inquiry services are available by phone, etc. Please use the following services. 

 

 



[Period of Closure] 

May 12, 2021 (WED) to May 31, 2021 (MON) 

*The period may be extended depending on the prefectural government's policy based on the future spread of the 

infection. 

 
◆Fukuoka Multilingual Assistance and Information Center 

Reception Hours    10:00 ~ 19:00 
Phone Number      0120-279-906 [Toll free number] 
E-mail            fukuoka-maic@kokusaihiroba.or.jp 

 
◆Career Consultation for International Students 

Reception Hours   10:00 ~ 19:00 
Phone Number      092-725-9201 
E-mail            club.fissc@gmail.com   

  
◆Other inquires  

Reception Hours    10:00 ~ 19:00 
Phone Number      092-725-9200 

E-mail             info@kokusaihiroba.or.jp  


